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Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: FW: FCC File No. 0838-EX-PL-2014

 
 

From: Mike Parker [mailto:airarray@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Mike Parker 
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 4:46 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Cc: parker@rincon.com; scz@rincon.com 
Subject: Re: FCC File No. 0838-EX-PL-2014 
 
Mr. Ghaffari, 
Thank you for your response. 
 
It appears that I should withdraw our application until the Program Experimental Licensing (Part 5.301) is 
implemented. 
Is this email sufficient, or should I do something else? 
 
Once the Program Experimental Licensing is implemented, we intend to re-apply. 
How will I know that it is implemented?  Is it possible to receive notification from you? 
Or is there a specific area on your web site that I could occasionally check? 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Michael Parker 
Chairman of Board 
Rincon Research Corp. 
parker@rincon.com 
 


